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EMERGENCY SAFETY BULLETIN 

Date: December 23, 2019 

 

Effective immediately, Ottlite® lamps and lighting products are 

prohibited at ALL WRPS sites. There is evidence that these products 

are a fire hazard. 
  

Ottlite® (www.ottlite.com) is a brand of lamps and lights. See below for some examples of 

these lights that may be in your office or classroom.  The company carries a full range of 

products and will be clearly marked Ottlite®. Please check all lamps and lights in your 

classroom and/or office.  All Ottlite® products should be unplugged and removed from 

your site. There are no exceptions.  

This bulletin is delivered at the direction of: 

Brian Hogg, Director of Plant Facilities 

Mark Throndson, Health and Safety Coordinator 


